
 

Streets for People May Meet Up 
TARC presented about the TARC fiscal cliff and the possibilities and process of the TARC 2025 network redesign 
to the May 2024 monthly meet up of Streets for People, a Louisville nonprofit advocacy group that advocates to 
improve walking, biking, and transit transportation options in the Louisville region.

 

 Location/Time TEN20 Craft Brewery Butchertown 

Thursday, May 30 7:30 - 9:30 p.m. 

 

Weather Indoor event 

 

Team Participants TARC Marketing and Communications Director Alex Posorske 

 

Number of Engagements 25 

 

Event Summary TARC was the featured speaker for the monthly meet up of a local 
urbanist group focused on improving multimodal transportation options. 
We presented on the TARC fiscal cliff and TARC strategies to address the 
fiscal cliff with a primary emphasis on the TARC 2025 network redesign 
and how to engage in the process. TARC used a PowerPoint to guide a 
20 minute presentation and then took questions for approximately 30 
minutes.  

Participant Demographics Louisville residents from a range of neighborhoods, majority white. 
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